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14th March 2024 
 
 
Parents and Carers 
 
Annual Reporting and Parent Consultation Arrangements  
 
I am writing to let you know that we are changing the way we are reporting to you this year. 
You will still receive an annual report on your child's progress and attainment but in Key 
Stage 1 and 2, instead of this being given to you at the end of the school year, we will be 
sending home an annual progress report towards the end of this term.  Reception will 
continue to be given target sheets this term and an end of year report before the summer 
holidays.  
 
We felt that by giving you the information half way through the year, we will have greater 
opportunity to work together to support your child's progress in this academic year and help 
them to be prepared for their next stage.  
 
Whilst this will replace the usual scheduled parent consultation meetings for this term, we are 
of course very happy to meet with you to discuss if helpful.  Please email the school, stating 
your child’s name and class if you would like to book an appointment. 
 
All statutory assessments will continue to be reported at the end of the school year, when 
children will bring home updated target sheets showing progress throughout their time at 
school. 
 
In the Summer term, (July 4th) we would like to invite you to attend an Open Afternoon where 
your child can share with you their classroom, books and work.  There will also be an 
opportunity to visit their next (and other) classrooms to get a flavour of what lies ahead (or 
reflect on previous experiences). 
 
As always, we are keen to work with you to communicate and support your child as they 
progress through the school and beyond.  I do hope you enjoy reading your child’s report. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Rosie Phillips 
Headteacher 
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